
Website Report
January 15, 2024 GC Business Meeting

1. In the month of December, we had 3,381 views of the website . The highest number 
of views last month were:

• Home

• SMR Names and Images Guidelines

• Script and Slides 

• Contact List

• Mod (moderators page)

• The Feelings Wheel

The SMR Names and Images Guidelines page was published on December 14th and 
currently has 11 comments.

2. Posts added to the site in December were:

• Group Coloring #7 (120 views)

• Comms Co-secretary needed (4 views)

• Town Hall on Names and Images (12 views)

• Take Our Contact List Poll (43 views)

The views listed here are only for the month of December

3. Only the SMR Names and Images Guidelines page was new in December..

4.  Removed & updated current script (script revision process pages from 2021)

5. Updated the training page with correct Zoom ID & password

6. Updated revised 2022 version of the tech host training document replacing the 2021 
document (request past/present tech host to please review & add corrections)

WE ARE STILL WORKING ON HOW A WEB COMMITTEE MIGHT WORK.

Respectfully submitted by Wendy C. & Staci W.
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